RACHEL
PUG

Certified Direct Entry
Midwife (CDM),
Certified Professional
Midwife (CPM)

Boards and Commissions
Office of the Governor
P.O. Box 110001

Juneau, AK 99811-0001

Dear Governor,

I am respectfully submitting my application for the CDM
opening on the Alaska State Midwives Board. My
qualifications are as follows:

e Current Alaska State Licensed Midwife (CDM)
e Current Nationally Licensed Midwife (CPM)

e Successful Woman Owned State of Alaska Small
Business

e Has Lived in Alaska for 15 years

e Happily Married for 30 years to my Veteran
Husband that is currently a DOD Employee on JBER

e Former Certified Doula, working in hospitals for 11
years

e Registered Voter and Proud American

| believe in reducing Big Government and meet all the
qualifications needed for this board position. | look
forward to an interview.

Rachel Pugh, CDM, CPM
Traditional Roots Midwifery, LLC





